
TOWN OF WALWORTH 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST OF ELECTRONIC VOTING EQUIPMENT Per WI 
State Statute 5.84, notice is hereby given that there will be a public test of the 
electronic voting equipment to be used in the February 18, 2025 Spring Primary 
Election for the Town of Walworth. Testing will be conducted on Thursday, 
February 13, 2025 at 10:00am at the Town Hall, W6741 Brick Church Rd, 
Walworth, WI. The testing is open to the public. Marie Baker, Clerk-Treasurer 
 


